
2000/2005
HERBICIDE

CO-OP®

WEEDRITE*

GRANULAR HERBICIDE

DOMESTIC

228 g 
4 x 57 g Sachets

Guarantee:  Paraquat 2.5%
Diquat 2.5%

Contains:  Paraquat and Diquat

One treatment kills most weeds and grasses.  Treats 80 m2.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION           POISON

REG. NO. 10627  P.C.P. ACT

INTERPROVINCIAL COOPERATIVE LIMITED
P.O. BOX 1050, 

SASKATOON, SASKATCHEWAN  
S7K 3M9

WINNIPEG  MISSISSAUGA  MONTREAL  MONCTON

WARNING:

Safety data and registration of this product are under review.
Directions for use and cautionary statements should be
carefully followed.  Read the label before using.

KEEP BOX FOR USE DIRECTIONS.

WEEDRITE* is a non-volatile, very fast acting herbicide.  Rain



falling shortly after application will not reduce
effectiveness.  WEEDRITE* Granules are simply dissolved in
water and applied with a fine spray sprinkling can or low
pressure garden sprayer, to thoroughly wet all unwanted weeds
and grasses.  WEEDRITE* can be applied between plants in
flower and vegetable beds using a dribble-bar, along fences
and ditches, driveways, paths and patios.  Also, weeds and
grasses can be controlled right up to the base of trees,
hedges and shrubs that have been established for at least one
year, as the spray will have no effect on mature brown bark. 
NOTE:  The spray must not contact green bark, other green
growth or foliage of evergreens, as this may result in serious
injury to the plant.  Use the dribble-bar for added
protection.  WEEDRITE* becomes inactivated on contact with the
soil, and cannot spread to untreated areas, to tree roots
under the treated area, or affect seed or plants placed in
treated soil 3 days or later after treatment.  Remove dead
vegetation before seeding any crop.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

APPLICATION:  WATERING CAN WITH FINE SPRAY OR DRIBBLE-BAR: 
Dissolve the contents of one sachet (57g) in 10L of water and
apply to 20m2  SPRAYER:  (Use LOW pressure-large droplets): 
Dissolve the contents of one sachet (57g) in 10L of water and
apply to 20m2.  If weed growth is extremely dense, apply to
10m2.  Add granules to CLEAN water and stir or shake for at
least 1 minute to completely dissolve.

NOTE:  Since soil inactivates the spray, use of muddy water,
or spraying very dusty weeds will reduce effectiveness of
WEEDRITE*.  Spray or sprinkle to thoroughly wet unwanted grass
and weeds, all green parts of plants treated will be killed. 
Apply any time during growing season, but control is best when
grasses and weeds are young.  Repeat as necessary.  Most
annual weeds and grasses are killed with one treatment. 
Control of perennial weeds will require repeat treatments.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  May be fatal if
swallowed.  Keep off skin and away from children and pets.  Do
not breathe spray, wash after use.  Avoid application of drift
onto lawns, flowers, vegetables, green leaves of bulbs and
other desirable plants; you may treat close to these plants. 
BUT DO NOT ALLOW SPRAY OR DRIFT TO TOUCH THEM.  Wash watering
cans, sprayers, etc., thoroughly, immediately after use.  Do
not re-use WEEDRITE* container when empty.



FIRST AID:  IF SWALLOWED, induce vomiting immediately and call
a doctor at once.  IF ON SKIN, wash immediately and thoroughly
with water.  IF IN EYES, flush copiously with clean water and
call a doctor.

Patented in Canada 1961-1964
(R) Reg'd T.M. Interprovincial Cooperative Ltd.

* Reg'd T.M. Zeneca Inc.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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